## **COUNTY OF SUFFOLK**



## OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COMPTROLLER

## JOHN M. KENNEDY, JR. Comptroller

## MEMORANDUM

To:

All Community Colleges

From:

Honorable John M. Kennedy Jr., Comptroller

Date:

August 24, 2021

Re:

Certificate of Residence Program

Please be advised that the Certificate of Residence Program is now a completely online only process. For more information, residents are asked to visit:

https://suffolkcountyny.gov/comptroller/Certificate-of-Residence

The email address of this program is: cor@suffolkcountyny.gov

If you have additional questions, you may call 631-853-5052 between 9:00am and 4:00pm, Monday through Friday. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely

John M. Kennedy, Jr. Suffolk County Comptroller

JMK/dw